
 

 

Nominations are invited for post of 

Editor-In-Chief of Indian Journal of Nephrology 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The Secretariat of the ISN is pleased to invite nominations for the 

post of the Editor for the Indian Journal of Nephrology, the official 

journal of the Society. Any full life member can propose the name 

of any other full member of the Society for this position. 

The nominee should be of high academic standing, with a record of 

conducting high quality research, publications and Editorial 

experience.  The nomination letter should contain a 100-200 words 

statement about the suitability of the nominee, and a full 

CV.  Nominations can be sent by email 

to narayan.nephro@gmail.com and will be accepted till 5p.m. on 

12th May 2022. 

 

Thanks and regards, 

 

Narayan Prasad 

Secretary, ISN 

 
 


